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BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI 

 
In the Matter of Kansas City Power & Light 
Company's Request for Authority to 
Implement a General Rate Increase for 
Electric Service 

)
) 
) 
) 

Case No. ER-2014-0370 

 
ERRATUM TO STAFF’S RATE DESIGN AND CLASS COST OF 

SERVICE REPORT FOR KANSAS CITY POWER & LIGHT COMPANY 
 

COMES NOW the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission and provides 

the following correction to its Rate Design and Class Cost of Service Report for Kansas 

City Power & Light Company that it filed on April 16, 2015: 

1. On page 37 of its report at lines 20- 23, Staff refers to Schedule DEE-1 

that “contains redline/strikeout exemplar tariff sheets with Staff’s proposed changes to 

KCPL’s proposed FAC tariff sheets which were filed as part of KCPL witness Tim 

Rush’s direct testimony, in the event the Commission grants KCPL’s request to 

implement a FAC.” Staff inadvertently omitted the referenced Schedule DEE-1 in its 

report. Attached is the omitted schedule. 

2. While not a correction, Staff clarifies that on page 38 at line 2 of its report 

there is an extraneous superscript “24” at the end of a sentence for a footnote. There is 

no footnote and Staff did not intend that there be one. 

WHEREFORE, the Staff of the Missouri Public Service Commission respectfully 

makes the foregoing correction to its Revenue Requirement Cost of Service Report for 

Kansas City Power & Light Company that it filed on April 16, 2015. 
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Respectfully submitted, 

            /s/ Nathan Williams  
Nathan Williams 
Deputy Staff Counsel 
Missouri Bar No. 35512 
Attorney for the Staff of the 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
P. O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO 65102 
(573) 751-8702 (Telephone) 
(573) 751-9285 (Fax) 
nathan.williams@psc.mo.gov  

 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that copies of the foregoing have been mailed, hand-delivered,  
or transmitted by facsimile or by electronic mail to all counsel of record on this  
21st day of April, 2015. 

/s/ Nathan Williams 
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